Fairview Town Square

Hello Comins Township,

Its Official! Comins Township has officially acquired the land located across from the Mercantile Bank
for the new Fairview Town Square. Thank you to Joel and Michelle Yoder for this donation. Their
generosity is so appreciated and will have a lasting impact on our community.

In addition to the donated land, Comins Township also was awarded a $25,000 grant to begin to work
on the infrastructure and layout of the park and parking area that will go in behind the Town Square.
This work has begun. You will see some trees being removed and the dumping of the sidewalk concrete
back in that area and this is all work that is needed to get the layout and design in place.

The current ideas for how to best utilize the Town Square are being discussed and we are always looking
for your input. As of now we are focused on the layout and design of the park and the parking area
behind and anticipating the potential uses of the area. It’s very exciting to see all the activity in Fairview
and improvements being made to our wonderful town.

The Township will work very hard to minimize the disruption to daily routines, but we truly appreciate
your patience as we work to improve the community. If there are any questions or concerns, please
reach out to Rob Murphy at the Comins Township Offices.



